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It is increasingly evident that in our State all but a small number of domestic 
companies dutifully pay these database fees. This is to advise that we expect all 
of our domestics to pay the database fees billed in 2001 and 2002 and future 
years.   
 
 
Questions concerning this Bulletin should be directed to the Legal Division at  
(501) 371-2820, or e-mail questions to Insurance.legal@mail.state.ar.us. 
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MIKE PICKENS 
INSURANCE COMMISSIONER - STATE OF ARKANSAS  
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